
  APPROVED 2/10/2020 

MINUTES 

CITY OF FARMINGTON HILLS 

CITY COUNCIL STUDY SESSION MEETING 

CITY HALL – COMMUNITY ROOM  

JANUARY 27, 2020 – 6:30PM 

 (The study session was scheduled to start at approximately 6:30pm or immediately  

following 6pm City Council photos) 

 

The Study Session meeting of the Farmington Hills City Council was called to order by Mayor Barnett at 

6:20pm. 

 

Council Members Present: Barnett, Boleware, Bridges, Knol, Massey, Newlin and Steckloff  

 

Council Members Absent: None 

 

Others Present: City Manager Boyer, City Clerk Smith, Assistant City Manager Mekjian, 

Director Mondora and City Attorney Joppich  

 

 

GRAVEL ROAD CONVERSION PROCESS 

Karen Mondora, Director of Public Services, reviewed the Gravel Road Conversion Program and future 

projects that will be coming before City Council for consideration by way of a public hearing.  She noted 

that staff completed informational meetings for 10 project areas with 9 of the areas submitting petitions in 

favor of the gravel road conversion.  She discussed how the projects are prioritized for completion. 

 

James Cubera, City Engineer, reviewed each project that will be scheduled for a public hearing before 

City Council. 

 

Director Mondora stated that the program has been very popular and they anticipate additional petitions 

will be submitted.  She noted an additional amendment to the Gravel Road Conversion Policy that would 

be coming before City Council at a regular meeting for consideration. 

 

ADJOURNMENT  
The study session meeting adjourned at 6:55pm. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Pamela B. Smith, City Clerk 

 


